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Minutes 

Board of Assessors 

Selectmen’s Hearing Room         Thursday December 8, 2020                    9:00 AM 

 
Pursuant to the Governor’s Order Suspending certain provisions of the 
Open Meeting Law G.L. c 30A paragraph 20, as well as the Select Board’s 
Emergency Order dated 3/16/2020...... the Board of Assessors will be using remote 
participation for this meeting.  The audio of this meeting is being recorded and will 
be posted to the Town's webpage within 24 hours in accordance with the 
Governor’s Emergency Action requirement of keeping the public informed of 
actions during this meeting.  I would ask that all participants remotely attending 
this meeting please state your name for identification purposes each time you 
speak throughout the meeting. 
 
Chairman Lesley Kennally and Vice Chair Peter Barbieri of the Board of 
Assessors, and Staff Kathryn Peirce Principal Assessor met with the Selectboard to 
present the Classification hearing. 
 
Tax rate of $17.85 was established for fy21 
 
  


